Notice for Pre-Primary Parents [ except Playgroup 2020-21]
Dear Parents,
I am sure that all of you and the children are safe at home. 
The Corona Pandemic has changed lives all over the world. Who had ever thought of such a situation ever arising! We are in the middle of a situation which no one alive could have ever predicted or imagined! However, we must sail through it and overcome all obstacles with determination, commitment and faith. This is going to pass and we will be revamping our lifestyles and ways of living in future. 
Today is the official last working day before the summer vacation as per the school schedule. The children have been getting work regularly till date. However, since we have now begun our summer break, they will not be getting any further work in the month of May. 
As a result of the current closure of school due to the Corona pandemic, a slight change in the teaching schedule for the first term is inevitable. This will be conveyed to you once school resumes. 
As of now, it is proposed to reopen school on Thursday June 4th, 2020 as scheduled earlier. However, this again is subject to change as per any further directives from the government. 
The collection of books and uniforms [if not collected already] or exchange of uniforms, if any will take place with utmost precaution in the month of May post the lifting of the lockdown and subject to favourable and permissible circumstances. The notice for the same will be sent on Teno in due course of time. 
You are therefore requested to check the Teno application for any further notifications. 
The entire world is facing trying and testing times. But all it needs is precaution, patience and prayer to deal with it and heal it. 
So, stay home and stay safe.
Regards,
Ms Sangeeta Thacker

